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Stars of the Week—Lydbrook EARTH awards 

Premier League Primary Stars Football Tournament 

The boys football team represented Huddersfield Town at Molineux stadium in 

the Premier League Primary Stars competition. They did exceptionally well 

against some tough opposition, winning two group games against Bournemouth 

and Liverpool and losing the other two. They played with smiles on their faces and showed  

impeccable sportsmanship throughout the tournament. We are extremely proud of you all.              

Well done boys! 

Reading Badge Winners 

            Bronze           Silver 

 

 

 

 

 

Copley Champions enjoying their treat .  



Mon 3rd June  Karate after school club 

Tues 4th June  Racket sports after school club 

Weds 5th June  Year 6 Science SAT 

 Y4 swimming 

 Hudds Town after school club 

 Cooking with Aaron after school club 

Thurs 6th June  

Fri 7th June  FOCSA dress down day 

 SOW—Calder 

     What's happening in school week beginning 3rd June 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 99 0 

Bankhouse 98 0 

Greenpark 98 0 

Riverwood 95 0 

Springwood 98 2 

Calder 95 0 

Lydbrook 92 0 

Woodhouse 100 1 

 

 

 

 

FOCSA have received £203 to date from 
easyfundraising website - a referral web-
site.  

Supporters link through the website when 
they buy goods, services etc, - and the 
website gives the referral fee to FOCSA.  

Please register and think of us if you are 
buying anything online - buying holidays 
can be a good example! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/friendsofcopley/ 

 

 

UNIFORM 

Please ensure that all 

uniform, P.E kit, coats 

etc  are clearly labelled 

with your childs name. 

The lost property buck-

et is overflowing with 

unmarked items of clothing! 

 
Film night June 27th 5.30-7.45 

All tickets sold out very quickly and all the lucky 
children have been informed.                           
Thank you for all your support.  

School Improvement Workshop 

Thank you to all the parents, pupils, 
staff and governors who attended the 
school improvement workshop last 
week. We have collated all the ideas 
and views and you should have re-
ceived a letter this week with all the 
details. 

Please note: 

All children must be super-

vised when on the school 

premises, before and after 

school.  

Thank you. 

 

 

  

        Secret Shop 

 

Friday 7th June 

Dress down day (non-
uniform) please bring a 
Father’s Day gift into 
school for the secret shop. 

Thursday 13th June.           
Bring in £1 to buy a gift for 

a special person at the 
secret shop. 

Class Photos 

The annual class pho-

tographs will be taken on 

Tuesday 4th June. Please 

make sure that your child 

comes to school with full 

uniform and a smile! 

Year 6 Residential 

Year 6 arrived back safe and sound. 

They had a great time and couldn’t 

have asked for nicer weather! 
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